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Math 

Reading/ELA Homework 
Spelling- Choose 3 activities from the list 
below to practice your spelling words. 
• Magazine Words-cut out letters from 

magazines or newspapers to spell out 
your spelling words.  

• Write your spelling words. Circle all 
the vowels. Underline each consonant. 

• Cursive Practice- write your spelling 
words in cursive 2 times each. 
(handout) 

• Make two copies of your spelling 
words on index cards. Use the cards to 
play a memory or "Concentration" 
game with a family member. 

• Fancy fingers– use your fanciest 
handwriting to write your words with 
curly, dotty, or other fancy letters! 

• ABC order- write your spelling words 
in alphabetical order 

• Or you may choose to work on 
Spelling City.com & turn in two 
spelling activities 

 

Math- 
Home Connections 26 Activity 
 

Science 
Weekly Science Workout Week 31 
 

Reading 
2nd graders are required to read 20 
minutes/5 days a week. Students should fill 
in book and minutes read in their reading log. 
Parents please sign reading log to be turned in 
on Fridays with homework.  

All homework will be 
turned in on Friday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spelling Words 

History & Geography 

Science 

Mrs. Morris 

Phone: 512-285-2710 
Email: pmorris@responsiveed.com 

Website: 
http://paigeweir.wix.com/mrsmorris 
Conference Time: 10:00-10:45 

The counted down has begun!  
We have 23 days 

left of school!!  
Time sure does fly when you’re having fun!!! 

Words with w, h, and wh: hold, hips, 
has, help, water, wish, willing, when, 
while, who, what, where 
  

Challenge words: whistle, whisper, 
happen, welcome 
  

Bonus: equality  

This week we will begin our 
Civil Rights unit. We will 

begin with taking a look at 
the life of Susan B. Anthony . 

Students will discuss how 
Susan B. Anthony’s 

perseverance led to the 
eventual passage of the 19th 

amendment.  

This week, we continue our 
unit over cells. Students will 
develop an understanding of 
human body cells. They will 
explore that all living things 

are made up of cells too 
small to be seen with the 

naked eye.   
 

During our last weeks of 
school, we will be reviewing all 

math concepts that we have 
learned this year. We will 

review patterns, story 
problems, counting money, 
fractions, probability, shapes, 

and measurement. 

We have begun end of year 
reading testing on all 

students.  
Students will read, discuss, and 

create different forms of 
poetry.  

Have you turned in 
your forms for 

enrollment next year? 
Please turn those into 

the office ASAP!! 

Please remember to read 

EVERY night! Please see the 

back of our newsletter for 

important information. 
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